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Most blocks of apples and pears are at petal fall but there is still some rat-tail bloom out there, and late 

bloom on newly planted trees that is susceptible to Fireblight. Make sure all trees with open flowers that 

were not sprayed with Strep are covered by tonight. DO NOT spray until temperatures drop to below 85 

degrees - looks like that will be around 7 pm. 
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